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From: Frank Konyn
To: CPCI SDPlanning Groups; 
Subject: meeting cancelation notice for SPLHPG
Date: Thursday, June 23, 2011 9:26:02 PM


Greetings to all, 
 
Please note that there will not be a meeting of the San Pasqual Lake Hodges Planning Group during the 
month of July.  Please mark your calendar for our next meeting to be held on August 4, 2011.  An agenda 
will be mailed out in late July for this meeting.  A short teaser of topics includes an update on the I-15 
express lanes, and update on eye gnats, and an update on the California High Speed Rail system with its 
proposed crossing of Lake Hodges.  Please review the enclosed message for updates on the I-15 corridor.
 
Frank Konyn


Having trouble viewing this email? Click here 


 


TransNet  I-15 Corridor 
June 23, 2011
Dear Community Member:
We sincerely appreciate your patience this week as construction crews work to reopen the new, 
expanded I-15 Express Lanes between SR 56 and SR 163. When the Express Lanes reopen on 
Monday, June 27, there will now be two lanes northbound and two lanes southbound, 24 hours a 
day, seven days a week. Also on June 27, there will be two new northbound access points at 
Miramar Way and Miramar Road/Pomerado Road, and two new southbound access points at 
Mercy Road and Miramar Way. More access points will be opened this summer and fall as the 
project progresses.
 
Remaining construction may impact drivers who use the Express Lanes to access I-15 near the I-
15/SR 163 merge. Crews have to close down the entrance and the exit to I-15 from the Express 
Lanes for approximately three months. However, have no fear! Short detours will be signed to 
direct drivers to the temporarily relocated entrance and exit.
 
Click here to view a new detailed construction advisory about the Express Lanes entrance and exit 
closures to and from I-15. 
 
Impacts to traffic from these extended closures are expected to be minimal, and result in 
considerably less delays than during the 9-day Express Lanes closure. However, please be alert 
that there will be new access points along the I-15 Express Lanes as the traffic configurations are 
changing slightly.  
 
Click here to read some Frequently Asked Questions about Express Lanes work after the 9-day 
closure. 
 
Feel free to call the I-15 Public Information Office at (858) 668-3368. We sincerely thank you for 
your continued patience. 
Kara Palmer 
Public Information Officer 
I-15 Express Lanes Project 
858-668-3368 office 
 
For construction updates, questions and road closure information, log-on to www.
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com or call the Interstate 15 Project Information Hotline at 858-890-1397. 
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